
 
 

 
 

Wildwood Water Company LLC 
1262 West Beach Rd., 

Oak Harbor, Washington, 98277  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
October 29, 2021 
 
Wildwood Water Company LLC has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to 
approve an application for a surcharge to be added to the existing tariffs. The surcharge is regarding the 
emergency replacement of two well pumps. The surcharge will be in effect for a period of 3 years and 
will be a monthly charge of $4.47. If approved, the new surcharge will become effective December 1, 
2021. 
 
If you have any questions about the filing and how it will affect you, please call Wildwood Water 
Company LLC at 360-678-1925. 
 
If you have questions about the rate making process, you may contact the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission at the following address: WUTC, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-
7250; 1-888-333-9882 by email comments@wutc.wa.gov or online at www.utc.wa.gov. 
 
If you would like to comment on this proposal, it is important for you to do so now. Comments must be 
submitted in writing or presented at the commission's open meeting to be included as part of the formal 
record. The commission is interested in receiving your views regarding this proposal whether in favor or 
not. All open meetings are held virtually due to the COVID-19 pandemic. If you would like to be added 
to the commission's mailing list to be notified of the open meeting date, please call 1-888-333-9882 and 
leave your name, complete mailing address, the water company's name, and a description of the proposal 
you are interested in. 
  
   
Sincerely, 
Robert Jones, Governor 
Wildwood Water Company LLC 
 


